
 

 

 

 

 

 

From Faraway Countries to MLC 

  

What do Antigua, Canada, China, Colombia, Pakistan, St. Lucia, South Korea, 

and Syria all have in common? Each of these foreign countries is a place some 

MLC students call home. Na Bin (Lisa) Song (MLS / East Seoul Canaan 

Church, pictured left) and SiKyung (Sarah) Oh (Nebraska LHS / East Seoul 

Canaan Church, pictured right) traveled over 10,000 miles from South Korea 

to MLC. They are two of the 17 international students currently training for 

the public ministry.  
 

With English as their second language, these students sometimes find 

schoolwork a challenge, but Sarah says, “I can always ask my friends and 

professors if I don’t know something, and they help.” 
 

International students are studying at MLC for the same reasons as students 

from the States—to prepare for ministry. Lisa says, “I’m excited to teach!” 

She and Sarah wish “하나님의 축복이 가득하기를” (God’s blessings) on all future 

MLC students. 

 
College Choir Dedicated to Gospel in Song 

 

MLC’s College Choir is an auditioned choir of 50+ students who sing for chapel, concerts, and church services and tour part of 

the US every spring break. The choir members faithfully practice five days a week, training their voices and playing instruments 

to prepare for sharing the gospel through their anthems. Sophomore Rudy Nelson (West / King of Grace-Golden Valley MN) 

enjoys being part of the choir and likes that it is skillfully directed by Dr. Kermit Moldenhauer. Rudy puts it simply: “Dr. 

Moldenhauer’s a cool dude.”  
 

President of the choir Joshua Severeid (Evergreen / Holy Trinity-Des Moines WA) explains that College Choir is a good way to 

meet people and use your talents. “It’s great being with a large group of people that are dedicated to performing spectacular 

music,” he says. “College Choir serves as a face for the college by proclaiming God’s Word in song.” Keep an eye out for 

upcoming concerts: Reformation concert October 31 and Christmas concerts Saturday and Sunday, December 5 and 6.  
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